Dear

The Trust does not provide cataract services. Oxford Health is a provider of specialist psychiatric services and community services. Oxford University
Hospitals and Oxfordshire CCG are likely to hold this information. Best wishes.

regards. Mark M. Underwood:

Mark M. Underwood

Head of Information Governance

Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust

IT Services, White Building, Littlemore Mental Health Centre, Sandford Road, Littlemore, Oxford, OX4 4XN
direct dial: 01865 902554

email: mark.underwood@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk

From:

Sent: 28 July 2017 17:21

To: Underwood Mark (RNU) Oxford Health
Subject: cataract surgery

Dear FOI Team,

| am looking into UK opthalmic anaesthesia practice. In accordance with the right for information under FOI 2000 | would be grateful if you could send some
information regarding this.

| do not require patient specific information or any confidential data.
Please can you tell me what proportion of cataract surgery cases are done with local anaesthetic without an anaesthetist allocated.

Thank you for your help with this.
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